Hello Turning Pointe Families!

First and foremost, we do not want anyone to do anything they are not comfortable with. You and
your child's health and safety is our number one concern. Below you will find guidelines we are

following that were given to us by the county office when we reopened.

. Social-Distancing upon entering & exiting the building.

o Barres & Mats will be cleaned after each use.

e  All Dancers must bring their own water bottle.

. Face Masks will be worn by all Dancers, Teachers, Staff & Parents at all times, even
during dance class.

. Masks will be worn by anyone over the age of two. (Per Seminole County Order)

e Class times in the studio may be modified a bit to ensure a smooth pick up and drop off
procedure and for staff members to clean between classes.

. "Drop Off" your Dancer at the front entrance. To limit the number of people in the
building, only students, staff and Faculty will be allowed in the studio.

. Dancers will be greeted at the door where their temperature will be taken and they are

given hand sanitizer.

WHO SHOULD NOT COME TO CLASS INSIDE THE STUDIO?

¢  Any Dancer with a fever or who is feeling ill should stay home. (coughing sneezing, sore
throat, runny nose, etc.)

e  Any Dancer living with someone who is ill needs stay home,

. If someone in your household has been in contact or treated a COVID-19 patient you
should stay home for 2 weeks following exposure.

¢  Anyone who feels they cannot comply with all the procedures should also stay home

and continue to take our virtual Zoom classes.

Please Note: If you would like to watch your child’s class or they want to attend class virtually,

please let us know and we will give you the ZOOM Meeting Information for your Dancer’s Class.



Thank you for your continued patience and support! If you have any questions, big or small,
please don't hesitate to contact us - we are here for you!

Happiness & Blessings,

Miss Cathy Mae, Ms. D and all of the Turning Pointe Teachers & Staff



